REGULAR MEETING
JULY 22, 1996

The regular meeting was called to order at 7:30 P.M. by Vice-Chairman Terry Carleton.
Also present were Pat Henige, Don Krauss, Dave Stewart, Don Zehnder and Jim Totten.
Absent were Jerry Austin an Al Hunter.

There was no one present in the audience.

Motion by Stewart, supported by Zehnder to approve the minutes of the May 20, 1996
and June 24, 1996 minutes. Motion carried 5-0.

Discussion was held on amendments to Development Plan and Land Use map. Public and
Quasi Public areas will need to be changed (e.g. park). Commission will need to amend
Development plan from August 1984 to present.

Motion by Zehnder, supported by Stewart that the Planning Commission seek approval
from the Township Board to request that The Saginaw County Planning Commission to

assist in updating the development plan. Budget for 1996 allows for $1000.00 for
professional services.

Motion by Stewart, supported by Zehnder to adjourn at 8:02 P.M. Motion carried 5-0.
Respectfully submitted,

Don Krauss



